CORRESPONDENCE

AUG 12, 2016

DOCUMENT NO. 06548-16
Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk

Sent: Friday, August 12, 2016 1:09 PM

To: ‘Lynn Yeldell'

Subject: RE: 160021 - E1 Opposition to Proposed FPL Rate Increase

Good afternoon,

Thank you for contacting the Florida Public Service Commission. Your comments will be placed in consumer
correspondence for Docket No. 160021-El.

For further information on FPL’s request, please review the PSC’s Special Report:
http://www.floridapsc.com/Files/PDF/Publications/SpecialReports/sr--2016-06-florida_power __light company.pdf.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6010

From: Lynn Yeldell [mailto:lyeldell@gmail.com]

Sent: Friday, August 12, 2016 1:07 PM

To: Records Clerk

Cc: flaarp@aarp.org

Subject: RE: 160021 - E1 Opposition to Proposed FPL Rate Increase

To The Public Service Commission Clerk:

The parent company of FPL is NextEra Energy, which has business interests outside of Florida. For instance, it is "the
biggest owner of renewable generation in the US" per a recent article in the Wall Street Journal about renewable
energy.

This means that some of NextEra's income is going to support the creation of power for energy consumers elsewhere in
the United States.

| realize that some of the monies that FPL customers are paying to the company are being used to bring us affordable,
reliable, and clean energy. ( As we are constantly reminded in our bill insert)

However, | wonder if some of the profits from FPL's service is going into NextEra's other business interests? Why should
Floridians help support the delivery of power in California? NextEra is an investor in Eagle Crest Energy company, which
is involved in a pumped storage project in Palm Springs, CA.

Taking into the fact the already ample shareholder's return on equity, and the investments of NextEra outside of the
State of Florida, | certainly am opposed to the Public Service Commission granting the requested $1.34 billion increase in
base rates.
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Thank you for your attention and consideration.
FPL customer:
Lynn Yeldell

4159 Afton Ct
West Palm Beach, FL 33409

Sent from my iPhone





